This email informs you that BACP Business Consultant Martha Reynoso receive a gift of flowers from the owner of a business, Christopher Morris.  This licensee expressed appreciation for Ms. Reynoso’s work to assist him.

The flowers have been placed in the BACP room 800 reception area for customers and employees to enjoy.

Sincerely,

Barbara Gressel



	


	BARBARA GRESSEL | DEPUTY COMMISSIONER, ATTORNEY At LAW
City of Chicago | Business Affairs and Consumer Protection (BACP)
Prosecution and Adjudication Division

City Hall, Room 805, 121 N. LaSalle St., 60602

312-744-5287
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